
 
 
 
 
lately here in the Valley. There are many new and exciting things
happening in our  district, and I hope you have an opportunity to
participate in some of the upcoming events.
 
There is definitely one thing that we all can participate in, and the
the 2020 U.S. Census. Clark County will be hosting a 2020 Census
Kick-off Rally on March 12th, at the Government Center (see
flyer on pg. 5 for more information). If you can, come and enjoy
the festivities, and learn more about how participating in the
Census can help the State of Nevada, and our community.
 
I am also hosting a Town Hall at the Hollywood Recreation Center
on March 12th, at 5:30 p.m.  During this time, we will discuss ways
to continue improving the district, as well as, update you on
projects that are ongoing and forthcoming!
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            TICK TALKS:   In this issue.....

Clark County Commissioner Tick Segerblom

Happy Spring District E!
I hope that you and your family have been relishing
in the beautiful weather we've been experiencing



 On January 29, 2020, Commissioner
Segerblom, his staff,  along with Clark County
Social Services Manager, Michele Fuller-
Halluer, and others volunteered to count
homeless in District E during the 2020 Homeless
Census Count. The volunteers tracked
demographic information such as gender, age,
and ethnicity. They also asked what may have
lead the person to becoming homeless, in order
to understand their issues, and help alleviate
homeliness in the future.

On February 6, Commissioner Segerblom turned on a new traffic
signal at Sahara Ave. and Hollywood Blvd. This particular area is
undergoing extensive growth with new housing developments
being built. "This is a new busy area with lots of neighborhoods all
around Las Vegas High School, and this new traffic signal will make
the area safer for drivers and pedestrians," said Commissioner
Segerblom.  
 

On February 4, the Board of County
Commissioners took a few moments to thank and
recognize outgoing  Clark County Fire Department
Chief, Greg Cassell, on his retirement. Chief
Cassell  served Clark County with more than 30
years service, with five (5) of those years as chief.
Clark County's new Fire Chief is John Steinbeck.
Congratulations Chief Cassell!

 

Traffic Alert: 

Happy Retirement

Commissioner Segerblom and Volunteers



A Wonderful Black History Month exhibit for "The Impact" is currently underway in the Rotunda
Gallery at the Clark County Government Center. The free exhibit is on display through March 20th!

The Rat Pack holds a special place in the
history of Las Vegas. ClarkCounty  and
Commissioner  Tick Segerblom  recently
dedicated Rat Pack-inspired public art in the
form of "Spin Baby" by Wayne Littlejohn. The
sculpture is located at the intersection of
Dean Martin, Sammy Davis, Jr. and Frank
Sinatra drives. Spin Baby is a 15-foot-tall,
spiraling public art sculpture that celebrates
the entertainers of Las Vegas.

Celebrating Black History Month with Juried Exhibits 

Parks and Recreation Sculpture Dedication 

Positive Meet and Greet at Paradise Recreation Center 
On January 28th, Commissioner Segerblom along with Commissioner Gibson and Commissioner Naft
hosted a Meet and Greet with constituents in the area. There was a great turnout and constituents who
attended discussed a variety of topics with the Commissioners. There were lots of good question and
each commissioner was able to provide helpful information regarding their respective districts. Thank
you to everyone who attended and participated.

Commissioner & Artist
Wayne Littlejohn



On March 12, 2020, Accessible Space (ASI) will host a Grand Oopening and Dedication Ceremony from
1:00 - 3:00 p.m. for the Alligiance Apartments, a new accessible, affordable apartment community, with
preference given to qualifying U.S. veterans. The event will be held at Allegiance Apartments, located at
3757 Pecos-McLeod Interconnect Las Vegas, NV. The celebration will begin with a flag raising and color
guard ceremony, followed by the ribbon cutting outside of the building. The event will continue indoors
with speeches from local officials, followed by a luncheon for the apartment community. 

JOIN COMMISSION SEGERBLOM



Help Us Spread Word about the 2020 CENSUS



Asian-American Pacific Islander Community Commission Survey
 
The Asian-American Pacific Islander (AAPI) Community Commission of Clark County is conducting a
survey to determine the socioeconomic needs of AAPI residents in the County. To participate in the
survey, you may access it electronically or by downloading the survey at:
https://www.clarkcountynv.gov/administrative-
services/Documents/AAPICC/Approved%20AAPI%20Survey%20Questionnaire%20-%20Final.pdf 
 

2020 Census jobs: It costs nothing to apply

It's  National Fix a Leak Week! 
 

Mark your calendars for EPA's annual Fix a
Leak Week, March 16 through March 22,
2020. Remember that you can find and fix
leaks inside and outside your home to save
valuable water and money all year long.
Save water and money by following leak-
finding tips or apply for a smart leak
detector rebate coupon:
https://www.snwa.com/importance-of-
conservation/water-leaks/index.html
or  https://www.snwa.com/rebates/
smart-device/index.html 



Hosted By:
Commissioner Jim Gibson and Commissioner Tick Segerblom,
Workforce Connections' One-Stop Career Center and Nevada
JobConnect







Parkdale's 
Neighborhood

Egg Hunt
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Egg Hunts will be split by age group:
3-5 years - 11:15am-11:45am
6-8years - 12:00pm-12:30pm
9-12 years - 12:45pm-1:15pm

Join us and Commissioner Segerblom for a day of fun and
games for the whole family! 

In partnership with Metro's STOP Coalition,
Anthem Blue Cross/Blue Shield, Sudden Impact Auto,
Raising Cane's, and Victory Outreach Church.

There will be
KIDS CARNIVAL,PETTING ZOO,

POPCORN FOR PURCHASECOTTON CANDY &
& BOUNCE HOUSES!FREE
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